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Trading

None

The purpose of this Circular is to notify Members and their customers of the removal of the trade type: Trade at Platts
Settlement (“TAP”) Market on Close (“MOC”) Facility for the Fuel Oil 3.5% FOB Rotterdam Barges (Platts) Future
(PCC: BAR), effective from the start of trading on Monday 22 January 2024.

For clarity, the removal of this trade type has no impact on the remaining trading functionality of the Fuel Oil 3.5% FOB
Rotterdam Barges (Platts) Future.

Please ensure that the appropriate members of staff within your organisation and customers are advised of the
content of this Circular.
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